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SRX SERVICE UPDATE - M/V MOL
PROFICIENCY V.234S AND THE M/V MOL
PRESENCE V.234S PHASE-OUT.

EUA Advisory
Nov 09, 2023

Dear Valued ONE Customer,

Please be advised, that the ONE vessel’s, M/V MOL Proficiency v.234S and M/V MOL
Presence

v.234S will phase out of SAECS (SRX) service in Durban, after discharging the import
cargo.

The Cape Town imports from the M/V MOL Proficiency v.234S will be discharged in
Durban and transferred to the M/V Santa Cruz v.234S.

The M/V ONE Readiness v.235N will phase into the SRX service in Cape Town on 15
December
and then cover the Northbound voyage.

The Cape Town imports from the M/V MOL Presence v.234S will be discharged in
Durban and
transferred to the M/V Mehuin v.235S.

The M/V ONE Reassurance v.235N will phase into the SRX service in Durban on 18
December
and cover the Northbound voyage.

If you have any questions do not hesitate to contact your local sales office. Contact
details can be found on our website https://www.one-line.com/.
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